
Martha Leggat
North Yarmouth
LD 537
I appreciate Representative Sachs quick initiative on LD 537 and am strongly in 
support of the bill. What we've seen in the past week has been maddening, saddening 
and heart breaking, and regardless of one's stance on sporting events, there is NO 
excuse to pick on individual students. I've been so proud of MSAD #51's response, 
Governor Mills' standing up, along with community members. They represent who 
Maine is, as would passage of this bill. Thanks for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Martha Leggat


